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Wednesday 11 September 2013, 7:30 P.M. scheduled meeting the O’Fallon Knights of Columbus 
Hall dinner will be served and beverages provided. 

 
 
Friday, Saturday, 20, 21, SEPTEMBER  2013,   Our division will be hosting the AOH/LAOH State 
convention this year at Our Lady of the Snows Shrine Hotel.  Make your Hotel reservations now 
information below.  A meet/greet will happen on Friday Sep 20, free refreshments starting at 7:00pm.  
The installation and banquet dinner Saturday Sep 21 will start at 6:00 pm the cost is $60.00 per 
person.  A buffet dinner will be served and include wine, barrel of bud light, Irish dancers and music 
by the Irish Exiles.   

Our Lady of the Snows Shrine Hotel 

442 South De Mazenod Drive, Belleville, IL 62223 - For Rates and Reservations Call 618-397-1162  
Accommodations: Guest Room 1 Queen Beds, Guest Rooms 2 Queen Beds.  The Shrine Hotel is 
happy to honor a 10% discount for all military, AARP members and seniors.  Group discounts are 
available through our Group Reservations department or e-mail groups@snows.org.  Be sure when 
making reservations to inform them you are with the Ancient Order of Hibernians,  rates are 
approximately $69.50, You may still have time to make your reservations give it a try.  Hope to see 
you there. 
 
** - Need Easel’s, Pictures of AOH events or significant Irish events, or items for display for 
use at the state convention this September if you have anything you think might be of use 
contact Pat Hickey at (618-257-2146) or  Mike Tiernan at (618-980-3883). 

 
 
 
 

May the strength of three be in your journey! 
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